
Update on Area Working Budgets for Horwich North Ward  
1st  April 2025 – 30th  June 2025 
 
 
As at the 1st April 2025, the Area Working Discretionary Budget 
available to Horwich North ward was £15,491.98. 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £8,970.93 and a 
One-Off budget allocation of £143,399.57. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 

Area Working Discretionary Budget - £15,491.98 
 
 

Scheme Amount  Date 

Payment for VE Day Flags 
 

£119.40 Apr 2025 

Payment to Bolton Guild of Help for 
Horwich Veterans and Community 
Drop-In Centre 

£5,000.00 June 2025 

Total £5,119.40  

 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £10,372.58 
 
 

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £8,970.93 
 

Scheme Amount  Date 

Payment to Alchemy Cheerleading 
Group for refurbishment works 

£4,000.00 June 2025 

Total £4,000.00  

 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £4,970.93 
 
 



One-Off Allocation - £143,399.57 
 
 

Scheme Amount  Date 

Additional Environmental Enforcement 
Officer 

£36,972.02 June 2025 

Total £36,972.02  

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £ 106,427.55 


